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Southwest Florida Bankruptcy Professionals Association 
By: Michael dal Lago, Esquire 

 
The SWFBPA has been holding its regular monthly lunches, during which several of 
our fellow bankruptcy professionals from the Middle and Southern Districts have 
given us superb presentations.  We thank all of you who have taken the time to travel 
to Fort Myers to make these presentations, and we invite everyone, from all the 
Divisions and Districts, to join us at our meetings, either as a speaker or as a guest. 
I would be delighted to provide you with the upcoming dates if you contact me.  
  
On October 25, 2018, the SWFBPA will be hosting its Seventh Annual Alexander L. 
Paskay Memorial Dinner at The Edison in Fort Myers. Tickets and sponsorship 
opportunities are still available. Please email Jonathan Tolentino at 
JTolentino@lawyer.com for more details. 
 

mailto:JTolentino@lawyer.com

